
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 19, 2020 
 

To All First Nations University of Canada Students, 
 
LIBRARY UPDATE 
 
As of Friday March 20th, end of day (4 pm), our libraries will be closed until further 
notice; however, all Librarians will be working remotely, utilizing Lifesize virtual 
rooms to complete reference inquiries. If you need a class tutorial on accessing 
online information, we can accommodate. Please contact your campus library team 
member. 
  
Several book publishers have changed their eBook models, from a single user to an 
unlimited user for those books we have purchased. Timeframes are now extended 
until the end of July 2020, with some exceptions.  
  
For Regina, students will still have access to computers at Archer Library, as of 
March 19th. The library building is open Monday – Friday 8 am – 8 pm, and print 
material can be borrowed through their self-serve kiosk.   
  

• Working with Archer Library, you are able to request digitization of material 
through their COVID-19 webpage: 
https://uregina.libwizard.com/f/digitization. FNUniv cannot digitize entire books.   

  
Information about access to textbooks via publishers’ websites can be found here: 
https://www.uregina.ca/library/about_contact/library_information/announcements_c
ontent/2020/206.html. This will be updated as new information becomes available. 
  
All book fines for both faculty and students for Winter2020 term (January 3 – April 
30th) will be absolved at the end of term. Any current material (minus reserved 
material) are now due April 30th. 
  
If you have questions or if you need to schedule a virtual reference, please contact: 

Northern Campus:  Otto   oripoll-leal@fnuniv.ca 
Saskatoon:   Hongru  hliu@fnuniv.ca 
Regina:   Joseph jcliff@fnuniv.ca  
     Paula   pdaigle@fnuniv.ca  
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FNUniv will continue to update our students as we work through this transition and 
rapidly changing circumstances.  
 
Mîkwêc 
 
 
 
Dr. Bob Kayseas 
Interim President & Vice President Academic 
First Nations University of Canada 
 

 


